
Hello 2HK( 
 
 
My name is Miss Knight, and I am going to be your Year 2 teacher on a 
Thursday and Friday. I am new to teaching at Dilkes Academy, but I have been 
working within the Catalyst Academies Trust for 8 years. I am very excited to 
be your teacher and can’t wait to know you, but first, a little bit about me.  

 
I have recently had a baby, named Cara, and have 
thoroughly enjoyed my time with her over this past 
year. She is such a sweet, funny, determined, and 
energetic little girl who keeps me on my toes. 
I am a big country music fan and love to 
attend concerts whenever I can. I also enjoy 
going to the theatre and love anything 
musical.  
 

After being on maternity leave this past year, I am looking forward to getting 
back in the classroom, especially as we have lots of exciting things coming up 
in Year 2 with many interesting topics to learn about. This includes British Life 
and Culture, Brazil, The Great Fire of London and many more. In English, we 
will be learning about a range of fiction and non-fiction texts, innovating 
stories, writing reports, letters, diary entries and poems. We will also be 
reading a range of texts, including ‘Flat Stanley’ and ‘James and the Giant 
Peach’.  
 
I look forward to a fantastic year with you all in Year 2 and I hope you all have 
a wonderful summer holiday. I will see you all in September.  


